
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 
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  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    January 28, 2016 
Time:  3:30 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Missing Person Update – Water Search Suspended 
 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department continues the investigation into a missing 17 year-old 
female that was reported on January 26, 2016 at 5:52PM.     
 
The Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office Dive Team has suspended the search today for 
the 17 year-old female who was last seen in the area of the Wisconsin St. Bridge.  The 
dive team will resume their search at 9 AM on Friday, January 29, 2016. 
 
Updated information will be released when it becomes available.   
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